
 

 

 

Head teacher welcome:  

 

 

 This map of                     
participating houses 
is also available on 
the school website.  

Welcome to our Term 4 newsletter.  

We are VERY excited to have all the children back together in school on Monday … feedback         

indicates that parents/ carers are very happy too!!!!  

Can I once again thank you for your support during this period of lockdown. The  

school website  has been updated with all the information you need for the school  re-opening fully. 

It is important to remember that whilst great gains are being made in vaccinations and numbers are 

thankfully falling,  we are still in a pandemic. As such, can I please ask you to continue to respect 

safety onsite, around the school gates and in wearing masks. We are following guidance to mitigate 

risks as far as possible in school, but before and after school are vitally important too. As we are  

located on a road that can be busy, please drop off on time, and leave promptly  via the opposite 

pavement. 

 

 

This last term, and especially the last two weeks, have been really busy preparing for all the children 

to return. We will be having a big focus on self respect and well-being …….being active, eating 

healthily, recognising feelings in ourselves and others and a very positive message about seeking 

help and time to talk.   

Bulb Show Trail ! THIS weekend!  

Covid19 Information for Parents:  

Take a look at the Covid19 Information for parents on our  Keeping Safe / Covid19 page of the school . 

https://www.midsomernortonschoolspartnership.com/uploads/files/covid-a-quick-guide.pdf
https://www.cluttonschool.com/keeping-safe/covid-19.htm


 

 

Introducing … ‘The Rumbling Tum’ Bistro 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

We have revamped the 

dining hall ! It is now an  

inviting and bright space 

to eat and chat. New     

tablecloths, flowers, jugs, 

cups and displays are all 

waiting for the big  launch 

on Monday. We will soon 

start training our Bistro 

Buddies once bubbles 

end!  



 

 

Our school value ….. RESPECT.  

From the beginning of this academic year, we have been working with the children 

around different aspects of respect. This has been focusing on manners, respect for  

property and equipment. When children come back, we will be focusing on the idea of 

self– respect… how we take care for and respect the well-being of our own bodies and 

minds.  

 

Launch of the ‘Help’ pod. 

Health   Educate    Learn    Protect 

Time to talk:  

We recognise that home learning has been a 

very different experience for some of our       

pupils,  and that all would benefit  from the  

opportunity to talk to  through any  worries 

they may have. We are setting up the H.E.L.P 

Pod for a quiet place to talk. We will be    

working with the children on feelings and 

naming feelings, and helping them                

understand how to recognise these. In them-

selves and others. Each classroom will have a  

‘Good to Talk’ box, and children can put in a 

slip or token, choosing who they would like to 

talk with.  



 

 

Dates for your Diaries 2020—2021 
Please check the school website  and class pages for up to date information regarding events at the 

school.  

Clutton  Primary School is committed to working towards race equality, promoting positive approaches to difference and op-
posing all forms of racial prejudice and discrimination.  Language or behaviour, which is racist or potentially damaging to any 
ethnic or racial group, is not tolerated and will always be challenged.  We recognise that British society is made up of people 
from many different racial, cultural, linguistic and religious backgrounds and that all pupils must be fully prepared to live in 
such a diverse society. 

Be Active! Timetable  

  
 
 
     

 

 

 

 

 

Being active has been so challenging for children in lockdown—statistics show that , on average, 

they are getting 17% of the activity they need. Ms Douglas, who leads both PE and PSHE  

(Personal, Social, Health and Economic education) , has put together extra physical breaks across 

the school day. We all know that exercise is great for the mind and body. This is alongside PE ses-

sions, play and lunchtimes. We will be celebrating personal and house bests in school and will 

continue these into half term and beyond. Our new school song will be Harry Styles ‘Kindness’. 

Children will be learning parts of the dance to accompany the singing. 

To demonstrate the learning process—making mistakes, practising and going  outside of our          

comfort zones , Miss Ennew and Mrs Cowgill are STARTING to learn the dance. We will share our 

journey—mistakes and all—with the children!  

        


